
October 18, 2020

The Christian Missionary Alliance Church

Senior Pastor – Rev. Rob Hill  * robhill@huntingdoncma.org

1019 Moore Street * Huntingdon, PA  16652

Church Office: (814) 643-5310

Email: office@huntingdoncma.org

Website: www.huntingdoncma.org

Confidential Prayer Email: prayer@huntingdoncma.org

https://www.facebook.com/HuntingdonCMA

TODAY: Sunday School 9:30 AM

Morning Worship Service – Bob Fugate 10:30 AM

TUESDAY: Alliance Women’s Meeting 6:00 PM

WEDNESDAY: Alliance Youth Fellowship
studentsnworship@huntingdoncma.org

6:30 PM

Prayer Meeting 6:30 PM

SUNDAY: Sunday School 9:30 AM

Morning Worship Service – Rev Rob Hill 10:30 AM

For the morning worship service
Go online/live to….

“Huntingdon CMA Church” Facebook Page
OR www.huntingdoncma.org

& select “LIVE STREAM”

CHILL CHASER ANNUAL DRIVE!

The Salvation Army Women’s auxiliary is asking for your help in their

annual drive to see that no one is without warm clothing during the

winter season. They are collecting jackets, sweaters, gloves, mittens,

scarves, snowsuits & warm clothing for children and adults.

NOVEMBER 29 is the last day of the clothing collection. They will clean

& make any necessary repairs to the clothing. There is a container in

Room 122 (Infant Nursery) beside the lobby to put your donations. God

Bless your caring hearts. For more information, call the Salvation Army

at 643-1430.

Please Wear a Mask….In the interest of comfort, please wear a mask until the

sermon begins & put it on after the sermon ends. Again, we understand people

have strong feelings on both sides of this issue. Remember, this is not an essential

issue, rather a love issue. Let’s love each other well.

OPPORTUNITIES THIS WEEK
Various small groups/Bible studies are available through the week – just ask for details



INSERT RECEIVED LAST WEEK ACCUMULATED TOTAL

[Weekly General Fund Budget(planned) $    3,945.71]

General Fund (received) $    3,081.35

Building Fund $       200.00 Building Fund $  91,792.09

Other Funds $       540.00

Great Commission Fund $       500.00 Great Commission Fund $  41,839.96

Great Commission Year-End 
Offering $    1,360.00 

Other Missions $       245.00 Great Commission Sunday Offering $       270.00

Total Giving $    4,566.35

Announcements

Call to Worship

***Praise and Worship Music 

Offertory Prayer

*Hymn 359 Who Is on the Lord’s Side?

Scripture Reading

Pastor Prayer

Message Bob and Cheryl Fugate

*Closing Hymn 513 Washed in the Blood of the Lamb 

*Benediction

RECEIVED LAST WEEK                                         ACCUMULATED TOTAL

At the close of each service, we offer you the opportunity to come to the altar rail. For

anointing, prayer, and/or counsel, come to the right side (organ side). To spend time

alone with God, come to the left side (piano side). Please respond as the Lord leads.

*Please stand as you are able

THE LORD’S DAY – October 18, 2020

10:30 AM

Nursery Today:                            Gwen Culbertson

Please contact Gwen Culbertson or the Church                                                   

Office if you would like to volunteer as a worker

Next Sunday:                               Gwen Culbertson

Copies of the  SEPTEMBER Governing Board minutes & Treasure Reports

are available in the foyer area near the church office.  

OCTOBER FOOD BANK Item: TOILET TISSUE

WHO WILL YOU CALL THIS WEEK?

Who will you call to be an encouragement and build up the body of Christ?

WELCOME VISITORS 

We are grateful you have decided to worship with us. Would you take a moment

after the service and find Pastor Rob and introduce yourself? He will find a visitor

Information card for you to fill out. He might even invite you out for lunch.

Good to have you here!

WORSHIP SERVICES “NEWS”

We are grateful for the patience and love that each of you have been

demonstrating during this sometimes confusing and frustrating time. We

are going to maintain our 50% capacity seating, while wearing masks as

appropriate. We will continue to provide virtual environments for those

who feel safer at home.

We also ask that you to remain home and seek doctor’s advice if you are

experiencing any COVID-related symptoms (fever or chills, cough, shortness of

breath or difficulty breathing, fatigue, muscle or body aches, headache, new loss

of taste or smell, sore throat, congestion or runny nose, nausea or vomiting

and/or diarrhea).

This Sunday, October 18th, at 10:30AM, 

we will conclude our missions conference week with 

Bob and Cheryl Fugate

We thank you for your continued patience and prayers.

TRUNK OR TREAT NEWS!
The CMA Church is planning a “Trunk or Treat” night on

Saturday October 31 between 6 and 8 PM. There is a signup

sheet in the foyer if you would like to participate with your

car. Candy & snack donation box is located in the Room 122.

Thank you!!

ANNOUNCEMENTS

PRAYER FOCUS: MEDIA

The “PRAYING FOR AN ELECTION”

booklet is located in the foyer area.

▪ Pray for truth to be an established standard in our news media.

▪ Pray that media bias will be replaced by fairness.

▪ Ask that Christianity will receive fair coverage in all reports.



Neither snow nor rain nor heat will keep us from walking!  We are a small 

group but we are dedicated and we did walk Tuesday morning.  We will be 

walking again next Tuesday, October 20th at 9:30...try to join us it really is 

very enjoyable. 

We don't have a movie yet but are still planning a movie date 

for Wednesday October 28th at 1:30 at the Clifton 5.

And don't forget our board games at Sue and Dave's house, 1112 Moore street 

Tuesday November 3rd at 1:00.  We are praying for a good turn out, make plans to 

be there.

Pease contact me by email or phone: rscalia316@comcast.net

or text my phone 814-386-9530  

See you Tuesday at 9:30am at the Detwiler Field!

In Christian Love, Ruthie

Membership Class …

will launch on November 8th and go until 

December 13th. 

Signup Sheet is in the foyer area.

Leadership training for Elders, Deacons, and Deaconesses …

(and any who are interested in becoming  one of the above) 

will be on Saturday, November 7th from 8 – noon. 
If interested, contact Pastor Rob.

ADULT SENIORS 55 or older……
Hello Seniors!

Copies of the  SEPTEMBER Governing Board minutes & Treasure Reports

are available in the foyer area near the church office. 

OCTOBER FOOD BANK Item: TOILET TISSUE

Join us in the Fireside room at HCMA for our

second gathering of Alliance Women on

Tuesday, October 20 at 6:00 pm for a time of

Prayer, Bible Study, Mission opportunities, and

Fellowship. We long for every woman to not

only understand their role in advancing the

Kingdom through Missions but to actively

participate in it.

Our night will end with a special Zoom

conference with Crossroads Pregnancy Center

sharing about their ministry and how we can

partner with them even more.

Please bring your One Message book and be

ready to discuss the questions for Week 2.

For questions, please contact 

Janie Hill at 360-580-2389.


